Welcome!

Welcome to the 23-24 School Year!
Thank you for your patience and
support as we integrate new
scholars and families to the
BridgePrep Way! We look forward to
a fantastic school year!

Volunteers Needed!

We are in need of volunteers to support
with our lunchtime routine and
transitions. Volunteers must complete a
volunteer form in the main office to be
cleared by the district. Please stop by the
main office this week to pick up a form.
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Dismissal

Thank you for your tremendous
help in ensuring our scholars get
dismissed safely and expeditiously.
A few reminders:

Walkers are dismissed first.
Parents please stay on the grassy
area to avoid crowding the
doorway so we can release all
walkers safely and securely.

Car riders, during pick-up, post
your school-issued dismissal tag
identifying your student/family
number in your windshield. If you
need a tag, please visit or call our
school office prior to dismissal.
Note: If someone else is picking
up your child, share our process
and your family's dismissal tag.

Shirts: Navy Blue, Light Blue or White Collard Shirt

Bottoms: Navy bottoms (K-5) Khaki bottoms (6-8)

Outerwear: Inside the classroom, outer garments shall be removed,
completely unzipped, or left open to allow for school uniform to be
visible. School-sponsored sweatshirts may be worn over the approved

school uniform.

School Meals

Scan me to complete the Free /Reduced Meal Application and to visit MySchooIBucks
to pay for your child's lunch. .

Breakfast is FREE for all students!




